Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

The first quarter will come to an end this Friday. If you have questions about your child’s
progress, make sure to let the teachers know.

Fundraiser items will be available for pickup in the media center this Tuesday from 3-6 and on
Wednesday morning from 9-12. Please call the front office if you have any questions. We would
also love to have several volunteers to help with distribution. The incentives for students who
sold items will take place during the first week of November.

Interim assessments will be given Wednesday through Friday of this week.

This Wednesday will be Unity Day. We would love to see everyone wear Orange in support.

Girls soccer and boys volleyball will be at home on Monday and at Kernodle on Thursday.
Football will have their last home football game this Wednesday against Mendenhall.

The PTA dance is this Friday. The dance will take place right after school. Students will have to
purchase tickets in advance. No tickets will be sold the day of the dance.

We will host two Guilford Parent Academy workshops this week. On Wednesday, we will have
a Risky Behaviors Workshop and on Thursday we will have a session on College Options for
Students With Disabilities. Both will take place at 6:00 in the media center.

Chick Fil A calendars will go on sale through the PTA on November 1% and will cost $9.
Parents, as a reminder, students are allowed to have cell phones at school, but are not allowed to
have them out or use them during the school day. Students that use their phone during class will
be warned and then will have their phone placed in the main office for a parent to retrieve. We
greatly appreciate you help with this.

Don’t forget to wear your favorite college gear tomorrow.

Well, that will do it for this week.

We are looking forward to wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



